

Wingham Primary School W/b 25th March 2024



A message from the Head of School to Parents...

We loved welcoming our fantastic females into school last week. We hope you enjoyed spending time in class alongside your children and getting a feel for what it is like to be a pupil at our school. Thank you for your ongoing support!







Don't forget to have a look at our school **website** where we publish photographs of the children's learning: **Children/ Class pages** and all the additional things we do under **News and Events/ Enrichment days/ 2023—2024.** You will outcomes from days like Book Week, World Week and Celebrating Black History.

A message from Mrs Blench: If you have any girls knickers, socks/ tights please drop them off with Mrs Blench (sizes to fit YR children).

Thank you!



Home Learning

Year 3 are taking part in a reading challenge where they are sending in pictures of themselves reading in interesting places. Everyone is welcome to join so send in your photographs to office@winghamprimary.co.uk Subject: Exciting Reading. Miss Cioffi has got Easter Eggs for the most inventive reading spot.

FLOURISH at home (formally Home Learning)

If you haven't started the FLOURISH at home project yet .. You still have this weekend. All children who enter the competition have their name put in a hat for the chance to win a £10 Amazon Voucher. Please hand projects on **Monday 25th March.**

School Attendance	
Wingham	National Target
Last week 94.6%	95%
This week 94.1%	



25/26/27 March—Year 6 Bikeability—I have sent you your child's day via email Monday 25th March—FLOURISH at home due in school

Tuesday 26th March—Year 1 assembly—parents welcome 10.15—10.30

Thursday 28th March—PTFA Easter event during daytime—Non school uniform

Please pay your £3.00 via Parent Pay

Thursday 28th March—Last day of term—3:20 finish

Monday 15th April—Start of Term 5 8.40am

